RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT
301 Iven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 1 Fax (610) 688-1238

Christopher B. Flanagan
Police Superintendent

TO: Radnot Township Commissionets; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager;
William M. White, Ditector of Finance; Stephen F. Norcini, Township Engineer;
Steve McNelis, Public Works Director; Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation
and Community Programming; Kevin W. IKKochanski, Director of Community
Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Lt. Shawn Dietrich; Lt. Joseph Pinto;

Sgt. Mark Stiansen, Officer Alex Janoski; Officer Pat Lacey, Officer Ken Piree,
Officer Ray Matus, Highway Patrol Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking;
Amy Kaminski, Traffic Engineer for Gilmore and Associates;

Vera DiMaio, Executive Assistant

FR: Christopher B. Flanagan

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL
CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15, 2020, 10:00 AM.

NEW BUSINESS

1. Chrstopher Daly requests speed evaluation on Roberts Road between the Philadelphia
Trolley and St. Edmonds Home for Children

2. Molly Stefanski of the Saturday Club requests the 2020 5K Shuffle to be held on
Saturday Apnl 18, 2020

OLD BUSINESS

1. Update on school zone flashers for Radnor High School on Radnor Chester Rd.

2. Strathmore Avenue

3. Willow/Plant Avenue

See attached spreadsheet for pending issues



RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Ave., Wayne, PA 19087

January 2020 Staff Traffic Status Report

Radnor Fire Company requests
evaluation of traffic and parking on South
Wayne Avenue

12/20/2017 Radnor Fire Company is interested in:
o Emergency pre-emption at the Fire Station on S. Wayne
Avenue.

Township is awaiting cost proposals to have
work completed in first quarter of 2020.

County Line Corridor Study (from
Lancaster Avenue to Conestoga Road)

The County Line Corridor Study has been posted online.

Capital Funding has been requested for
projects noted in the study, some in
conjunction with Lower Merion Township.

King of Prussia Bridge

Strike issues

The Pennsylvania Department of
Transportation has installed additional (large
and numerous) signs warning of the bridge
height.

Radnor Township has not received solution
from Penn Dot.

King of Prussia Rd & Eagle Rd
intersection improvements

Submit joint application for DCED MTF grant with Cabrini
& Eastern for left turn lanes on King of Prussia Road at
Eagle Road/Pine Tree Rd

Funding has been approved for this project.
Permitting and design in 2020; construction in
2021.




